
Principal's Update-September 28, 2016 

We had excellent participation in our School Council Elections last night. A new Executive 
Council has been elected and there are 14 voting members. Remember, all parents/guardians of 
children at  Mackie are welcome to come out to our meetings when you are able or interested. 
You do not have to be an elected member. Council minutes are made available at the school and 
will be posted on this website once approved. 

Congratulations to the following executive : 

Co-Chairs-Michael John and Umbreen Akhtar 

Treasurer-Chanchal Jain 

Secretary-Julie Dainard 

Special thanks to Community member Ms. Jackie from Sunshine Daycare and teacher Margot 
McFarlane who also sit on our council providing insight and guidance. 

Future Meetings are tentatively scheduled to take place on Tuesdays from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm: 

Oct. 25, Nov. 29, Dec. 13, Jan. 17, Feb. 7, Mar. 7, Apr. 4, May 2, and June 6 

We continue to try to improve communication between school and home. If you would like to 
receive email information please sign up for School Connects (the purple form that came home 
with your first day package). We will also provide a link here for you to print and send in if you 
have not done so.  

We are encouraging everyone to sign up for Remind so that you can receive text reminders. 
Please call Ms. Blackburn at the school office if you require information regarding signing up for 
Remind. 

Mackie Moments is updated weekly and posted on this site to keep all caregivers informed and 
ready for school events. Please continue to take a look! 

 
 


